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Information regarding earthquake off the coast of Fukushima 
Prefecture – submission to IAEA 

 
An earthquake occurred off the coast of Fukushima Prefecture at around 

5:59 Today (Japan Standard Time). 
 
Regarding the safety of the nuclear facilities, no abnormalities were found to 

date. For further information, please refer to the document attached, an 
information submitted to IAEA regarding the earthquake. 
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